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 To FISU Member Associations (NUSF) 
  
 Lausanne – June 23, 2015 

Ref: PF-JC/2015-70549 
  

 
Ref.: International FISU Volunteer Programme 
 
 

 

Dear friends, 
 
FISU has decided to open the 2016 FISU World University Championships to students from all around the 
world who want to gain experience and further their organisational abilities. International volunteers will 
have the opportunity to take part and experience a WUC from inside, working as part of an Organising 
Committee. 
 
For the first time, FISU is launching the International FISU Volunteer Programme. We would very much 
appreciate if you could help us promoting it through your official websites, social media and by 
communicating this information to the students of your country. 
 
You can find attached to this letter the Volunteer Programme, a promotional flyer and the registration 
form. All this information is on the news published today on our official website (www.fisu.net). 
 
May you have any question or need any additional information, do not hesitate to contact us 
(championships@fisu.net).  
 
We are looking forward to see your students at the 2016 FISU World University Championships 2016. 
 
  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 Eric SAINTROND 
FISU Secretary General/CEO 
 
 
 

Copy to: CUSF 
2016 WUC Organising Committes 
2017 - 2019 SU & WU Organising Committees 
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